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We’re moving! 
Annual BrickCon convention will be at a new date and location 
 
BrickCon is back!  As the premier Lego convention of the Pacific Northwest, every year BrickCon 
welcomes over 450 convention attendees that create over 1000 amazing Lego exhibits. This year will 
mark the 22nd BrickCon, and we are excited to welcome convention attendees from all over the world 
and the masses of public visitors who want to be a part of the fun. 
 
Traditionally, the annual event is held the first week of October at the Seattle Center. However, BrickCon 
has grown so large that more space is needed to accommodate all the exhibits, attendees, vendors, 
activities and members of the public. This year’s convention is at a new location and date – the  
Meydenbauer Center Sept. 9-10.  
 
"We're eager to see what this new space can do," said Steve Walker, executive director of BrickCon. 
"There will be more space for the exhibits, vendors and the public. All that amounts to a more 
comfortable experience for everyone. We're excited to be in the Bellevue area. The community has 
been very welcoming to us, and it should be a blast.” 
 
If you are interested in an interview with any BrickCon staff or builders, reach out to contact listed 
above. BrickCon is entering a new era and we are happy to speak more about this event.  
 
For more information about BrickCon 2023, visit www.brickcon.org. 
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